
Meet the
Teacher

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

Miss Maheen Shah

Hello, everyone! My name is Maheen Shah and I’m delighted to be your child’s teacher

this year. I moved to Qatar from England four years ago, and it’s been an exciting

journey ever since. I have a real passion for travelling and love exploring new places

and cultures. Trying new foods is one of my favourite things to do—I’m always up for a

culinary adventure! I also enjoy spending time in nature, whether it's a peaceful walk or

simply soaking up the outdoors. 

About me

I'm really looking forward to our school

trips and days like World Book Day and

Sports Day—they're always so much

fun and a great chance for everyone

to get involved. I'm especially excited

about the residential trips, which are

such a fantastic opportunity for

building independence, teamwork,

and creating lasting memories.

fun facts about me:
1.  My favourite thing to do is travel!

2.  I am from Bradford, England.

3.  My favourite country that I’ve

visited so far is Japan!

4.  I can speak 2 languages.

5.  I have been in Qatar for 4 years.

6.  I have visited over 22 countries!

7.  Greek food is my favourite cuisine. 

8.  I love to read!

9.  My favourite subject is History.

10.  My favourite animals are pandas.

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
My door is always open and I want to
work with you to provide the best school
year for your child. Please don’t hesitate
to contact me on Class Dojo or via email:
maheen.shah@unitedschool.qa


